
 
Roof Repair / Shingle Replacement  
Start Date: May 2, 2022 

 
 

Dear Wind River Homeowners and Residents: 
 
The roof project starting date is currently set for May 2, 2022. Roof 
Rescue is planning on working six days a week with the project lasting 
two to three weeks. Dumpsters will be delivered on Friday April 29, 
2022. During the construction no parking will be allowed in the lot. If 
you are in residence at Wind River, the Sleeping Indian HOA has allowed 
parking in their lot for up to five Wind River vehicles.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
Respectfully yours, 
Grand Teton Property Management 
c/o Wind River Homeowners Association 
307-733-0205 
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